
Old Wire Elementary
3001 S. Old Wire Road

Rogers, AR 72758
(479) 631-3510

Dear Parents,

We are so excited to welcome all of our new and returning Old Wire Wildcats to school for the 
2024-25 school year!  We hope everyone is enjoying a wonderful summer break. 

Please mark your calendar for Monday, August 12th, 4:00-5:30 p.m. This will be our Back to 
School Meet the Teacher night! It will be an informal time to meet all of our teachers, visit the 
classrooms, and drop off your school supplies. We can’t wait to see everyone!

Our first day back to school will be Wednesday, August 14th. The school doors open at 7:15 
a.m., and school begins at 7:45 a.m. Through our Breakfast in the Classroom Program, all 
students may eat breakfast free of charge at Old Wire.

An application for free and reduced lunches is enclosed.  A new form is required each year, 
even if you have qualified in previous years.  Only one form is required for each family, but 
please list all children on the same form.  Families that qualify for free or reduced meals are also 
eligible for other benefits, such as low-cost internet. Please return the form to school as soon as 
possible. 

If your address and/or phone numbers have changed, please call us at (479) 631-3510 to share 
those changes.  This letter verifies your child is on our roster, and you do not need to come in to 
confirm enrollment.  If you plan on something other than your child attending Old Wire, please 
let us know immediately.  

If your child takes medications, an adult should bring the medication to the office when school 
resumes and complete the information form. Please do not send medicines on the school bus or 
with your child. 

We look forward to seeing your family on Monday, August 12th, between 4:00 and 5:30 pm.  

Sincerely,

Cassie Cartwright
Principal


